Basic Detail Report

DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE

UNITED STATES ATTORNEY

NOTHERN DISTRICT OF CALIFORNIA
San FRANGISCO

February 6,
1943,

‘ Mr. Karl T. XKawasaki,
Relocation Branch,
VMeGehee, Arkansas.

‘ Dear SiT:

This will acknowledge receipt of your letter of
January 23, 1943, wherein you state that you wish to have
your cemera delivered to lir. William Green of Lodi, Calif-

‘ ornia, for shipment to vou.

We are enclosing a letter addressed to the Lodi
Police Department authorizing it to turn your camera over
to Mr. Green. If this transaction still meets with your
epproval vou may forward the letter directly to Mr. Green.

Respasctfully,

HENNESSY,
ates Attorne;

FRENK
United

Enel.

letter

Date
1943

Medium
paper

Description

One (1) typed letter with Department of Justice letterhead from
Frank J. Hennessy to Karl T. Kawasaki, February 6, 1943. Letter
refers to an enclosed letter addressed to the Lodi Police
Department for the return of Kawasaki's camera to a Mr. Green.
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